
From: Jill Letourneau [Jillathh@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, January 02, 2005 4:53 PM 
To: Comments, Regs 
Subject: 2004-53 Community Reinvestment Act 
I oppose changing the community resinvestment act. Banks should have to contribute to the 
communities that they receive profits from. That is what drives community economics.  
  
Registered Voter, 
Jill Letourneau     
East Providence, RI  


